On Friday the 21st of May I went to school.  At 8.40 we went on the bus because we were going to Drum Castle.  Once we got there we went to the Adventure playground.  We played for half an hour and I never wanted to go.  We went to the castle.  We had a tour guide called Ann and it was great.  After that we had lunch.  After lunch we went on the bus.  When we got back to school I played in the park.
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